
 

 

 

Registration Office 
  Early Years Inspectorate 

2nd Floor 
Estuary House 

Henry Street 
Limerick 

061 461 700 

                                                                                                                                          07 December 2020. 
 
 
        

    
 Fee Collection Early Years Pre School Providers Child Care Act 1991- Part (I) (5) 
  
 
 
Dear Registered Provider, 
 
As you may remember from previous years, all registered preschool providers are required to pay annual 
fees as set out in the Childcare Act 1991 (Early Years Services) Regulations 2016, Regulation 5 Fees. We will 
contact you shortly via your registered email address with information and a link on how to make the 
payment for 2020.  
 
We would appreciate if registered providers make their payment no later than 31st January 2021.  
 
Please note that the following services are not required to pay this fee, as they have already paid this as 
part of their registration process:  
 

 Services that were registered for the first time in 2020. 
 

 Services that were registered for the first time in 2017 and are currently renewing or have renewed 
their registration. 
 

If you have any queries regarding the fee payment process, please contact eyifees@tusla.ie, quoting your 
Tusla number and contact telephone number and a member of the team will contact you to advise.  
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